
 

 

  

 

 

The DARA Project  

Is seeking  

Project Worker (part time)  

The DARA Project is a drug & alcohol-free structured day programme for people in recovery from 

substance misuse. The programme operates as a Community Employment Scheme in two locations - 

Athy and Kildare Town - where participants receive a range of supports to progress into further 

education, training, and employment.  

With the assistance of funding under the Social Inclusion and Community Activation Programme 

(SICAP) we are seeking a part-time Project Worker to assist in the further development of the Project 

to meet the needs of people in recovery and their families.  

The successful candidate will have a minimum of QQI level 5 in social care/youth work, addiction 

studies or a related field. They will also have professional or voluntary experience of addiction 

services excellent communication and interpersonal skills, good IT and report writing skills, and an 

ability to work on their own initiative and within a team environment. 

A fixed-term contract to 31st December 2023. The salary will be €32,687 pro rata. 

A copy of the job description is available at www.countykildarelp.ie or by email: 

liz@countykildarelp.ie  

Application by letter and C.V. should be submitted by email to liz@countykildarelp.ie  

Closing date for receipt of applications: Wednesday 2nd August 2023 at 4 p.m. Interviews will be held 

week ending 11th August 2023. 

 

County Kildare LEADER Partnership is an Equal Opportunities Employer. 
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